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 Hesperia Wranglers, Inc. 

64th Year 

Promoting Family Horsemanship For 64 Years 

 

      The Hesperia Wranglers is a family club incorporated in 1958, in Hesperia,  California.   

The intent and purpose of the organization is to: 

      Provide for the promotion of horsemanship for the persons residing in Hesperia and the 

surrounding areas. Promote athletic events in which the use of horse and horsemanship  

are required.  Make available all types and forms of service, organizations or otherwise  as 

may be found from time to time needful, useful or beneficial to the general  public. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cover photo courtesy of Terri Nielsen: From left to right, Petite Miss Hesperia Wranglers– Shea Schwinning, Young Miss 

Hesperia Wranglers– Elizabeth Robinson, Jr. Miss Hesperia Wranglers– Cameron Yates and  

Miss Hesperia Wranglers– Sydney Webb. In front left to right– Hesperia Wranglers Sweetheart– Valeria Durantes and  

Hesperia Wranglers Sweetheart– Sage Halterman 



Hesperia Wranglers, Inc. 

Officers 

      President – Tim Mustaikis…..….………….…….760-220-4960 
 

    Vice President – Carol Cronk…………...…..……...760-881-2518 
 

       2nd Vice President– Bill Warman………….……...760-559-6850 
 

       Secretary– Quannah Schuller…..……………..…...760-906-3005 
 

       Treasurer– Virginia Wilson………………...…...…760-912-1321 
 

       Corr.Secretary– Tonii Mustaikis……………….….760-954-6841 
 
 

Board Members 
       Ana Amaral                          (323)919-6161 

       Summer Collins                     (760) 998-8572             
       Sara McClaine                       (760) 401-3016 
       Staci Parks                             (760) 987-8689          

         Jaime Warman                       (760) 617-3371 
       Katrina Warman                      (760) 442-9012   
      Elizabeth Waters                       (760)646-6434           

             

Alternates    
       Samantha Call                           (760) 887-9626  

         
   

             
             

Queens Coordinator 

             Tonii Ventimiglia-Mustaikis      (760) 954-6841 

 

 



A Letter from your President 
I am hoping all of our members are as excited as our Board of Directors are to get our April show 

and the 2022 show season started. Please remember that we made the decision that this show would 

be a double point and double fees show to make up for missing our March show due to the EHVI 

outbreak and CDFA recommendation.  

The 2022 rules have been posted  to our website, hesperiawranglers.org and they are posted on the 

facebook page for folks to review. Please remember that it is your responsibility to review them. Our 

pre-entries open on Monday April,4th and close on Friday April 8th at 6:00pm. If you choose to en-

ter the day of the show our sign-ups start at 8am and we ride at 9am. 

Memberships are still available for new & returning members; Single membership for those that are 

18 & over are $40 and Family memberships (everyone must reside in the same home) are $50 for 

the first five in your household and $10 per each additional. Memberships will be considered delin-

quent for those renewing if not paid by March 1st and are listed in the March newsletter as per our 

By-Laws of those that are delinquent. Keep in mind that if you join at the show you must attend the 

general meeting that month in order for your points to count. 

  

Please remember to stay home if your sick and use a mask if you are unable to social distance and 

above all else stay safe. 

Happy Easter 

Tim Mustaikis- 2022 President 

 
                               

 
             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 



We want to encourage everyone to continue to support our  

Wrangler Bucks Sponsors as well as our  

Hesperia Wranglers Queens Premier Platinum Sponsor: 

 

Apple Valley Feed Bin 

The Feed Barn  

Hesperia Feed Bin 

J & K Feed 

Happy Trails Feed & Supply 

Hesperia Veterinary Supply 

Victorville Motors  

 RAM Truck Center 

 

 Sponsor a Gymkhana Class 

 Silver Sponsor                       $100.00 
  Gold Sponsor                               $200.00     
   Platinum Sponsor                          $300.00 

 
Place an Ad in the Newsletter  

Business Card Size               $25.00 

 Ad Size ~ 1/2 Page                        $50.00 

    Ad Size ~ Full page                             $100.00 

 

Other Sponsorship Opportunities 

Year-End award Buckle: $275_____ 

Year-End award Bronc Halter: $250____ 

 



Important Dates to Remember 

Our April Gymkhana is on Saturday April 9th  

sign –ups @ 8am & ride @ 9am  @ Hesperia Lakes Val Shear Arena! 

General Meeting on third Wednesday of every month.  

Wednesday April 20th, 2021  @ 7:30 p.m.  

Lime St. Park Building  in the Mojave Room. 

Anybody wanting their pictures on the front cover or in the newsletter? 

Please send them to Tonii @ hesperia_wranglers@yahoo.com  

And she will choose a photo to put in. 

Don’t forget to check out our website  

@ https://hesperiawranglers.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



April Birthdays 

Krissy Crutcher                         April 3rd 

Kessler Kaer                               April 9th 

Reba Pugliese                             April 10th 

Scott Schwinning                        April 11th 

Kerri Rodriguez                          April 13th 

James Holmes                            April 18th 

Aaron Hollander                        April 19th 

Ceanna Parks                              April 19th  

Lyndsie Rodriguez                      April 21st 

Charlie Cardoza                          April 25th 

Morgan Haas                               April 28th 

 

Happy Birthday to all of you!!! 
 

 

 



We are so very excited to announce and introduce our 2022 Miss Hesperia Wranglers and her court at our upcoming show as 

we kick off our 2022 show season. These lovely young ladies were crowned on Sunday March 27th and have their first pho-

to shoot scheduled on April 3rd. We can’t wait to see what these young ladies accomplish this year. 

We hope that y’all enjoy some of the pictures we share with you in this newsletter to introduce them on paper but watch for 

them at the first show on April 9th because we know they’re going to do a great job representing the Hesperia Wranglers and 

all that we stand for. 

Thank you to our 2014 Miss Hesperia Wranglers, Sara McClaine and our 2021 Tiny Miss Hesperia Wranglers, Kayleigh 

Collins and our 2021 Young Miss Hesperia Wranglers, Lillynn Warman for your help during the pageant. We also want to 

thank our queen committee-Diane, Virginia and Quannah, our judges– Alise, Ramona & Jamie as well as our  board of  

directors-Carol, Summer, Sam and Katrina for their support of our queens. 

Once again we would like to thank all of our amazing and incredible sponsors for their support of our queens and our pro-

gram. It is because of the kindness and generosity of all of these wonderful folks that we are able to continue to do what we 

love. We hope that we continue to make y’all proud. 

Until next time... may your boots be dirty, your hair messy and your eyes sparkling. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




